
Eliot I. Bernstein 

From: Harfield, Rita [Rita.Harfield@AIG.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2004 2:26 PM

To: 'iviewit@adelphia.net'

Subject: Re: Policy Inquiry
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8/12/2004

Dear Mr. Bernstein, 
      Your inquiry concerning policy number 8729999 has been referred to me. I am reviewing the issues you 
raised with our investigator, Gez DosSantos, and will contact you early next week. 
Yours truly, 
Rita Harfield, CPCU 
Internal Audit Investigative Group 
Manager of Investigations 
80 Pine St.  8th Fl 
New York, NY  10005 
Ph   (212) 770-0189 
Fax (212) 227-0127 
  


